
 

 

 

 

19th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

We have had an amazingly calm start to the new year – long may it last. 

Updates 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – please stay for coffee after our Celebration Assembly on Friday 

23rd September and help raise money for Macmillan nurses. 

Harvest 

In the School Hall at 9am on Wednesday 28th September.  We ask every family to donate a 

small box (shoe box size) of goodies suitable for the elderly.  These will be distributed by the 

children around the village. 

PTA AGM 

Please come along and support your school and meet new parents on Wednesday 28th 

September, in the Hall at 8pm.  It would be lovely to see a representative from each class in 

the school. 

Nag Number One of the year – un-named clothing, particularly cardigans and jumpers.  It is 

impossible to return clothing without a name. 

Star of the week ending 16th September was Snaedis Tomasdofttir.  Well done Snaedis for 

working hard. 


